





NEWSLETTER 14th December 2018 Talbot First School



Letter 1889 500273 Email: office@talbot.staffs.sch.uk Website: www. talbot.staffs..sch.uk

Twitter: @TalbotFirst.

If you have a safeguarding concern about <u>any</u> child you can report it to: First Response by telephoning 0800 1313 126 (Emergency Out of Hours on 08456 042886) or via email: <u>first@staffordshire.gov.uk</u>



Happy Christmas!

As this is our last newsletter before the end of term we would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a very happy Christmas and New Year and to thank you for all your continuing support.

We really appreciate all the help we have received in school from all our volunteers. The garden has recently been transformed thanks to the working party who gave up their time to tidy it up.

We would like to give a special thanks to all the TSA members who tirelessly come in to school to man the library, bake, serve and provide refreshments and fundraise for the benefit of all the children in school.

Thank you for all your lovely cards and presents and we hope you have a lovely time over the festive period and look forward to welcoming you back on 8th January 2019.

Flu Spray 18th December

This will be administered next Tuesday to those who have sent in permission slips. Please note if asthmatic children or poorly, increased inhaler use, wheezy 72 hours before or prescribed oral steroids 14 day call 03001240366.

<u>Carol Service 20th December</u> 9.30am in church

The nursery children will be taking part in a nativity tableau at the Carol service in church next Thursday.

Non uniform Day Thursday 20th December

The last day of term will be a non uniform day. No donation requested

School Meals

The school meal cost remains at £2.26 per day. The cost for the half term after Christmas will be £65.54.

School Milk

The cost of school milk for the next half term is £5.80 for children 5 years and above.

TSA Fundraising Event

Quiz night 8th March The Blythe

Advance notice to get your teams of 6 together for the TSA quiz night at The Blythe on 8th March.

Job Opportunity

Vacancy - Cleaning assistant at school. 7.5 hours per week.

<u>Data Protection Privacy Notice for</u> <u>Parents</u>

A link to the updated privacy notice is below and can be found on the school website under the heading Parents and choosing the sub-heading Documents.

Privacy notice for parents

After School Clubs—Year 1 to Year 4

After school clubs have now finished for this year and we will be sending out details soon for the Tuesday and Thursday clubs which will start in the new year shortly.

Parents' Assemblies

Parents are invited to attend our parents' assemblies from 3pm on Friday afternoons on the dates below. The TSA serve refreshments from 2.30pm in the school hall prior to the assembly.

18th January 2019 15th February 2019 15th March 2019

